
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
March 2019 
 

Dear Parents/Guardians: 
 

As we enter into the forty days leading up to Easter, let us take the time of Lent as an opportunity for reflection and                                               
personal growth as we prepare for the resurrection of Jesus. 
 

Enclosed with this mailing is your scholar’s Third Quarter Progress Report. Please review it carefully with them.                                 
This is the time to turn around your academic situation so you achieve academic honors and avoid summer school.                                     
Please remember that the final course grade at the end of the year will include the Mid-Term Exams as well as the                                           
Final Exams. The passing grade for all courses is 70%. Any failing course must be repeated and passed in summer                                       
school in order for a student to return to Holy Cross in September. 
 

NHS Tutoring ​is available to Holy Cross students in Room 313 on Tuesdays and Thursdays from 7:30- 8:00 am                                     
and 2:30-3:00 pm. No appointment is necessary. Please contact Mrs. Doepfner if you have any questions.                               
jdoepfner@myhchs.org  
 

Pi Day will be celebrated in all Math classes on Thursday, March 14​th​. How many digits of Pi can you recite from                                           
memory? Will your scholar be this year’s winner? 
 
In observance of St. Joseph’s Day, the Patron Saint of the Congregation of Holy Cross, school will be closed on                                       
Tuesday, March 19, 2019. 
 

Course requests ​are being finalized for the 2019-2020 student schedules. Please review them and contact your                               
child’s guidance counselor if there are any questions.  
 

The ​Third Quarter ends on April 1​st​. ​Reports cards for the Third Quarter will be distributed at the                                   
Parent/Student/Teacher conferences on Thursday, April 4​th​, from 1-3:30pm and from 6-8:30pm. We will be using                             
TeacherReacher​® to allow parents to schedule appointment times. Please see the enclosed letter for further                             
information. Third Quarter Report Cards will not be emailed or mailed till after P-T-S Conferences. Student                               
dismissal is 12:45pm. 
 

Senior Parent Night is scheduled for April 30​th at 6:45pm. All seniors and their parent/guardian are required to                                   
attend. At this meeting we will review important end of year timeline/events. Our school website has the up to date                                       
information for all senior events posted under Students; Senior Update. 
 

The SAT is being offered at Holy Cross on Saturday, May 4​th​. Please take advantage of this opportunity and register                                       
for the SAT online at ​www.collegeboard.org 
 
 

In Holy Cross, 
 
 
 

Edward Burns 
Principal  
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